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Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200176. 

Thank you, 

Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH: (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert Geisler (rfgislr@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 4:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I paid for installation of my own solar system. No help was provided to me! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Geisler 
35 Edgewater Dr 
Dunedin, FL 34698 
rfg islr@g mail .com 
(727) 492-5710 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jennifer Mcmurtray Uennifer@notewranglers.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 4:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Wal-Mart can afford to pay for their own solar installations, so let's let them do that. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Mcmurtray 
217 Lincolnshire Rd 
Winter Park, FL 32792 
jennifer@notewranglers.com 
(407) 719-3686 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Phil Coleman (pcoleman19@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 3:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

We need to go solar with real programs that encourage and enable individuals and families to convert away from fossil 
powered electricity. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Phil Coleman 
1095 Pinellas Pt Dr S Apt 405 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33705 
pcoleman 19@tampabay.rr.com 
(724) 785-7861 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Deevon Quirolo (sierraadventurecoastcc@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 3:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I do NOT want the PSC funding corporations to pay for installing their commercial operations with solar power. 
Individuals have to pay for ours, why should you pay for clorporations? Instead, set up a program to install solar for 
vulnerable and low income communities that are already struggling to pay their utility bills, not profitable businesses that 
can afford to include solar in their budgets. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Deevon Quirolo 
222 E Liberty St 
Brooksville, FL 34601 
sierraadventurecoastcc@gmail.com 
(352) 277-3330 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tara Lasalla (tara@greenmelocally.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 3:20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. · 

Sincerely, 

Tara Lasalla 
11150 4th St N Apt 4302 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33716 
tara@greenmelocally.com 
(727) 687-8850 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Beth Cole (bethcole1@verizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 3:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Cole 
104 32nd Ave 
St Pete Beach, FL 33706 
bethcole1@verizon.net 
(727) 367-6554 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Barbara Schwartz (vallabha@cox.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 3:01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I'm not a Duke Energy customer but I do support solar energy and the work of the Sierra Club. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Schwartz 
3827 NE 17th Street Cir# A 
Ocala, FL 34470 
vallabha@cox.net 
(352) 216-6238 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Pamela Paul (pamela.paul1387@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 2:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Paul 
845 7th St S 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
pamela. paul 1387@gmail.com 
(727) 255-0048 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gayle Pace (gaylep@wildblue.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 2:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I guess it's true what they say, the Rich get Richer and the poor get poorer. I think big business needs to pay for their own 
solar. Some people are having a hard enough time paying for their electric bills and Walmart wants Duke's customers to 
pay for their solar? Walmart has billions of dollars so let them pay their own solar. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Gayle Pace 
1541 Virginia Lee Cir 
Brooksville, FL 34602 
gaylep@wildblue.net 
(352) 583-4456 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

April Brader (aprilbrader@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 2:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

April Brader 
193 Mar St 
St Pete Beach, FL 33706 
aprilbrader@gmail.com 
(727) 515-8380 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nancy Guerin (nancybakerguerin@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 2:01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The majority of people living in Florida are retired and living on fixed income ... why should we pay for these corporations to 
do what they should have been doing re climate change .. . they should pay willingly out of their corporate and investor 
purses to do something positive for their country ... and Duke has no interest i.n providing the best for their customers .. . if 
they want to do this, take it out of their pockets not ours ... 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Guerin 
3112 Las Vegas Blvd 
Sebring, FL 33870 
nancybakerguerin@gmail.com 
(863) 314-0992 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lisa Rubin-Horton (lrubinhorton@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 1:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Rubin-Horton 
5325 SW 109th Place Rd 
Ocala, FL 344 76 
lrubinhorton@yahoo.com 
(352) 291-2182 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rosemary Fraser (fraserra@miamioh.edu) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 1 :06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Also, Many of the people who will be supporting the big corporation and in great financial needs! If they can't pay rent or 
mortgage, you won't get a donation when their Duke account is closed. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing al/ ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Rosemary Fraser 
14518 Brookridge Blvd 
Brooksville, FL 34613 
fraserra@m iamioh. ed u 
(513) 360-0022 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Elizabeth Meyer (emeyerfl@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 12:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Meyer 
1520 Gulf Blvd Unit 1004 
Clearwater Beach, FL 33767 
emeyerfl@gmail.com 
(727) 596-8623 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Julie Oneil (performancebodywork@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 12:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Oneil 
PO Box 85 
Lowell, FL 32663 
performancebodywork@hotmail.com 
(386) 462-2661 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kendra Williams (harmony5kw@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 12:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kendra Williams 
13034 Clay Ave 
Largo, FL 33773 
harmony5kw@yahoo.com 
(248) 703-1860 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Doug Landau (popcomics@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 12:01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J . Polmann, 

l?m_a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 

Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 

Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 

increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 

paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Doug Landau 
150 73rd St S 
St Petersburg, FL 33707 
popcomics@gmail.com 
(555) 555-5555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 

Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 

leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Deborah Waddell (acupunctdeb@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 11 :49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Seriously, Walmart can well afford to pay for their own solar. Heck, everything they sell comes from China, we stopped 
supporting Walmart many many years ago. 
Sincerely, 
Debbie 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Waddell 
1916 Veranda Pl 
The Villages, FL 32163 
acupunctdeb@aol.com 
(908) 399-2861 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karen ESTY (karenesty2409@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 11 :45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

Dear PSC Commission Members: 

Unfortunately customers in all areas of business always are picking up the tab for big business. Large corporations 
continue to prosper while the average and less fortunate residences pay for their shareholder portfolios by increasing 
prices for merchandise and service. Why? As a senior on limited income, I cannot afford the solar program that would be 
cost saving to me, yet I will be ask to pay for corporate welfare again. 

This reminds me of a recent request from Duke Energy to your board to charge customers for the Coal Ash clean up in 
Citrus County that we the rate payers had no control over. Duke Energy did not do their due diligence of monitoring well 
sites. 

So you can clearly understand why the majority customers are unset of yet another cost to them without benefit. I strongly 
urge you to deny this request. My limited monthly income is not their piggy bank. 

Kind regards, 
Karen Esty 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Karen ESTY 
2409 WILSON ST 
INVERNESS, FL 34453 
karenesty2409@gmail .com 
(352) 341-1526 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathryn Coutcher (coutcherk50@verizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 11 :40 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J . Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Coutcher 
5024 SE 108th St 
Belleview, FL 34420 
coutcherk50@verizon.net 
(352) 615-2222 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Theodore Tanner (theodore.tanner99@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 11 :30 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Theodore Tanner 
2433 Brazilia Dr Apt 1 
Clearwater, FL 33763 
theodore.tanner99@gmail.com 
(530) 262-8911 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Davis (twelvedancer@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Monday, November 16, 2020 11 :14 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

John Davis 
219 Zachary Wade St 
Winter Garden, FL 34 787 
twelvedancer@aol.com 
(407) 614-3472 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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